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  Gangs and the Military Carter F.
Smith,2019-09-20 Gangs are expanding, evolving,
and posing an increasing threat to communities
nationwide. This could be due in part to the
increased number of gang members with military
training. This book explores how military veterans
are becoming increasingly involved in street
gangs, outlaw motorcycle gangs, and domestic
extremist groups.
  Navies of Europe Lawrence Sondhaus,2014-06-11
Europe ruled the waves for most of the modern era
and even when its navies were eclipsed in size by
the US force, they continued to dominate world
wars. In this unique history of Europe's naval
forces, Larry Sondhaus charts the development of
naval warfare from the transition to steam to
recent actions in the Persian Gulf. Combining
detailed technical information with an in-depth
comparison of warfare and tactics across some of
the key conflicts of the modern world, this is an
absorbing account of European and British
seapower, past and present.
  Introduction to Business and Industrial Security
and Loss Control Raymond P. Siljander,2008 This
book presents a treatise on the topic of business
and industrial security and loss control as it
applies to the protection of assets and personnel.
The material in this thoroughly revised and
updated second edition will enable law enforcement
officers, security/loss control personnel and
business managers to view security/loss control
needs from a broad perspective and thus devise
security measures that will reflect a well-
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thought-out systems approach. The book contains a
wide range of information, and is presented in
terms that will be meaningful to readers that do
not have formal training or experience in the
field of security and loss control. The
information is of a practical nature which, if
applied in a variation that is consistent with
specific needs, will tailor a program that will
result in a well-understood balanced systems
approach. Through further understanding, the
effectiveness of police and security personnel is
enhanced as they perform crime prevention duties
and assist local businesses in upgrading security
measures. Replete with numerous illustrations and
tables, the author provides a security/loss
control survey for businesses, plus an overview of
security for both businesses and industries.
Specialized chapters on executive protection, fire
dynamics and hazardous materials, security
cameras, loss control surveys, loss control
manager participation, and managerial leadership
are included. This book will help the officer
fine-tune investigative techniques when a crime,
such as a burglary, has been committed at a
business.
  Presuppositions and Discourse: Essays Offered to
Hans Kamp Rainer Bauerle,Uwe Reyle,Thomas
Zimmermann,2010-03-23 Undoubtedly, presupposition
theory is a major chapter in the success story of
dynamic semantics. This book features papers on
this topic based on a conference on Presupposition
convened in Stuttgart in October 2000.
  First Byte Greg Baker,Tom Bowen,2003 Operating a
computer - Using a mouse and keyboard -
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Information superhighway - Word processing -
Communication - Graphics - Spreadsheets -
Databases - Publishing - Multimedia - Includes CD-
ROM with useful web addresses and worksheets.
  Beg Rory Freedman,2013-04-30 The author of the
best-selling Skinny Bitch explores the ways in
which animals enrich life and how they can be
better protected, sharing the story of her loving
bond with three dogs while revealing common abuses
suffered by many domestic animals in America.
  Lawyers Beyond Borders Maria
Armoudian,2021-09-07 Despite international
conventions and human rights declarations,
millions of people have suffered and continue to
suffer torture, slavery, or violent deaths, with
no remedy or recourse. They have fallen, in
essence, “below the law,” outside of law’s
protection. Often violated by their own
governments, sometimes with support from
transnational corporations, or nations benefiting
from human rights violations, how can these
victims find justice? Lawyers Beyond Borders
reveals the inner workings of the advances and
retreats in the quest for redress and restoration
of human rights for those whom international
legal-political systems have failed. The process
of justice begins in the US, with a handful of
human rights lawyers steeped in the American
tradition of advancing civil rights through civil
litigation. As the civil rights movement gained
traction and an ample supply of lawyers, this
small cadre turned their attention toward
advancing international human rights, via the US
legal system. They sought to build another piece
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of the rights revolution, this time for survivors
of egregious human rights violations in faraway
lands. These cases were among the most unlikely to
be slated for victory: The abuses occurred abroad;
the victims are aliens, usually with few, if any,
resources; the perpetrators are politically
powerful, resourced, and well connected, often
members of governments, militaries, or
multinational corporations. The legal and
political systems’ structures are mostly stacked
against these survivors, many who bear the scars
of trauma and terror. Lawyers Beyond Borders is
about agency. It is about how, in the face of
powerful interests and seemingly insurmountable
obstacles—political, psychological, economic,
geographical, and physical—a small group of
lawyers and survivors navigated a terrain of
daunting barriers to begin building, case-by-case,
new pathways to justice for those who otherwise
would have none.
  Skinny Bitch: Ultimate Everyday Cookbook Kim
Barnouin,2010-10-19 Offers a collection of vegan
recipes that focus on fresh, seasonal ingredients
rather than processed meat substitutes, along with
complete nutritional breakdowns and a variety of
variations.
  Pathology for the Physical Therapist Assistant
Penelope J Lescher,2011-03-02 With other texts
written at either too high or too low a level,
this book meets the needs of PTA students for
usable, understandable pathology related to
clinical application. Extensively illustrated,
this book allows students to more easily
comprehend and maintain interest in otherwise
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complicated pathological processes. The fourteen
chapter format effectively fits within a chapter
per week course structure, or each chapter may be
used as a stand alone module within any course.
  Mathematics Education ,
  Global Civil Society Yearbook 2009 Ashwani
Kumar,Jan Aart Scholte,Mary Kaldor,Marlies
Glasius,Hakan Seckinelgin,Helmut K
Anheier,2009-05-13 The annual Global Civil Society
Yearbooks provide an indispensable guide to global
civil society or civic participation and action
around the world. The 2009 Yearbook explores the
framings, strategies and impacts of a range of
actors on poverty and its alleviation. The
overarching question is to whether such actors, in
pressing for poverty alleviation actually achieve
anything/empower the poor, or simply aid wealthy
states in maintaining the status quo. The
contributors are diverse, including scholars and
practitioners from India, America, the UK,
Australia, Thailand, and Mali. The Global Civil
Society Yearbook remains the standard work on all
aspects of contemporary global civil society for
activists, practitioners, students and academics
alike. It is essential reading for anyone seeking
a deeper understanding of the key actors, forms
and manifestations of global civil society around
the world today.
  The Theory and Practice of Extended Communion
Phillip Tovey,2016-02-24 Three churches have
recently produced liturgies for 'extended
communion'. This is the distribution of previously
consecrated elements at a public service by lay
people or a deacon in the absence of a priest.
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This development began in the Roman Catholic
Church with the Vatican 'Directory on Sunday
Worship in the absence of a priest' in 1988. The
Methodist Church produced a service of Extended
Communion in 1999, and the Church of England
authorized 'Public Worship with Communion by
Extension' in 2001. In this book Phillip Tovey
examines these churches to discover the reasons
for the production of these services and their
theological rationale. An in-depth examination of
case studies draws conclusions highly relevant to
the wider church.
  Applied Ethics in the Fractured State Bligh
Grant,Joseph Drew,Helen E. Christensen,2018-11-12
This book brings together the refereed proceedings
of the 24th Annual Conference of the Australian
Association of Professional and Applied Ethics
(AAPAE) 'Applied Ethics in the Fractured State',
held at the Institute for Public Policy and
Governance, University of Technology Sydney in
June 2017.
  Community Corrections and Human Dignity Edward
Wallace Sieh,2006 Community Corrections And Human
Dignity Presents A New Approach To The Rapidly
Growing Fields Of Probation And Parole Based On
The Author'S Extensive Experience And Recent
Research In The Field. This Book Explores
Community Corrections From Its 19Th Century
Origins And Century-Long Evolution To Modern
Issues, Including Supervision Models, Offender
Treatment, Parole And Restorative Parole, Offender
Technical Violations, And Future Crime Prevention.
Readers Will Learn About Different Types Of
Probationers, Why Offenders Should Be Treated
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Respectfully, And Proper Offender Treatment.
  Cervical Cancer and Human Papillomavirus United
States. Congress. House. Committee on Government
Reform. Subcommittee on Criminal Justice, Drug
Policy, and Human Resources,2004
  Healthy Lifestyle Courtney O. Olcott MS
MPH,Kathy L. Finley MS,Mohammad R. Torabi
Ph.D.,2013-04-30 Finding a user-friendly book on
the topic of healthy living that is right for you
can be challenging. If you want to learn more
about the health issues most pertinent to your
lifestyle, Healthy Lifestyle: Top Ten Preventable
Causes of Premature Death with Real Stories of
Change is the book for you. It is a guide to the
health topics that you want to know about, such as
sleep, stress, nutrition, spirituality, exercise,
and mental health. Written clearly and without
technical jargon, this book presents scientific
information in a way that is accessible to anyone
interested in health, from health professionals to
the layperson. Healthy Lifestyle provides a
comprehensive scope of the health topics that are
presented. It includes the most salient and
current information available on each subject
along with its historical and social context and
the current research in Western and alternative
medicine. Learn how society and culture shape the
way you think about your health while having
access to current prevention research from a
traditional and non-traditional point of view.
Personal narratives illustrate how real
individuals have found solutions to their health
problems. These inspirational stories and Healthy
Lifestyle may provide the motivation you need to
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make healthy changes to your lifestyle.
  Refugee Women, Representation and Education
Melinda McPherson,2014-10-07 Even with increased
attention to refugee women’s issues in the late
20th century, post-colonial discourses have
nurtured limiting representations of refugee
women, predominantly as subjects of charity and as
victims. Adding to a growing body of work in the
field, the author challenges this preconception by
offering an opportunity for women’s voices to
shape and influence policy, especially as it
pertains to the role of education in the authoring
of their own lives. In this volume, Melinda
McPherson centres refugee women’s voices in the
educational policy debate. Drawing on interviews
with a group of refugee women in Melbourne, she
explores purposes of education, and asks what kind
of society these women imagine for themselves and
for others. Their critical reflections, personal
experiences and diverse backgrounds offer a
contrasting picture to that privileged in ordinary
policy debate. The women require support,
resources, and guidance; but they are agents in
their own lives who bring strength, thought, and
imagination to crafting their own destinies in a
new country. Education is a pivotal tool in
exercising that agency. Throughout the book,
discussions centre on why education matters to
refugee women, focusing upon the integral links
between education, civil society, and successful
settlement, and conversely on the negative impacts
of exclusionary practices. Representation and
participation in education is a topic of critical
social justice concern, and as such, the book will
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form important reading for academics, students,
policy makers, and community development
researchers.
  The Everything Songwriting Book C.J. Watson,C.
J. Watson,2003-09-01 Simple techniques for
creating catchy lyrics and memorable melodies!
Nearly everyone can hum the melody or remember the
words to a hit song. Clever word play, catchy
melodies, and thoughtful imagery can create an
impression that lasts long after a song has ended.
The Everything Songwriting Book provides amateurs
and seasoned professionals alike all they need to
create, perform, and sell hit songs. Learn how to
develop an idea, formulate a rhyme scheme,
incorporate unique phrasing, and follow through to
the final note. Professional songwriter and
consultant C.J. Watson packs this book with clever
tips and tricks for overcoming writer's block,
creating a hook, and recording and selling a song
to a recording company or performer. This user-
friendly guide also shows how to: Tap into the
common elements of hit songs Incorporate
instruments into songwriting Understand music
theory Spot songwriting trends and write for a
specific market Produce a song Know essential
copyright law and other legal basics Get
compositions into the right hands Complete with
expert advice and practical pointers, The
Everything Songwriting Book is sure to guide and
inspire burgeoning songwriters at any level.
  Environmental Politics and Foreign Policy
Decision Making in Latin America Amy
Below,2014-12-05 Although the Kyoto Protocol, an
international agreement to address global climate



11

change, has been regarded by many as an
unsuccessful treaty both politically and
environmentally, it stands as one of the world’s
few truly global agreements. Why did such a
diverse group of countries decide to sign and/or
ratify the treaty? Why did they choose to do so at
different times and in different ways? What
explains their foreign policy behavior? Amy
Below’s book builds off the increasing
significance of climate change and uses the Kyoto
Protocol as a case study to analyze foreign policy
decision making in Latin America. Below’s study
takes a regional perspective in order to examine
why countries in Latin America made disparate
foreign policy choices when they were faced with
the same decision. The book looks at the decisions
in Argentina, Mexico, and Venezuela via a process-
tracing method. Below uses information obtained
from primary and secondary documents and elite
interviews to help reconstruct the processes, and
augments her reconstruction with a content
analysis of Conference of the Parties speeches by
presidents and country delegates. The book
complies with convention in the field by arguing
that systemic, national and individual-level
factors simultaneously impact foreign policy
decisions, but makes the additional claim that
role theory most accurately accounts for
relationships between variables. Environmental
Politics and Foreign Policy Decision Making in
Latin America considers a variety of factors on
individual, national, and international levels of
analysis, and show that the foreign policy
decisions are best viewed through the prism of
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role theory. The book also draws conclusions about
the value of role theory in general and about
environmental foreign policy decisions in
developing countries, which will be of value to
both policy-makers and academics.
  Aimee Semple McPherson and the Making of Modern
Pentecostalism, 1890-1926 Chas H.
Barfoot,2014-09-19 Pentecostalism was born at the
turn of the twentieth century in a tumble-down
shack in a rundown semi-industrial area of Los
Angeles composed of a tombstone shop, saloons,
livery stables and railroad freight yards. One
hundred years later Pentecostalism has not only
proven to be the most dynamic representative of
Christian faith in the past century, but a
transnational religious phenomenon as well. In a
global context Pentecostalism has attained a
membership of 500 million growing at the rate of
20 million new members a year. Aimee Semple
McPherson, born on a Canadian farm, was
Pentecostalism's first celebrity, its female Billy
Sunday. Arriving in Southern California with her
mother, two children and $100.00 in 1920, Sister
Aimee, as she was fondly known, quickly achieved
the height of her fame. In 1926, by age 35, Sister
Aimee would pastor America's largest 'class A'
church, perhaps becoming the country's first mega
church pastor. In Los Angeles she quickly became a
folk hero and civic institution. Hollywood
discovered her when she brilliantly united the
sacred with the profane. Anthony Quinn would play
in the Temple band and Aimee would baptize Marilyn
Monroe, council Jean Harlow and become friends
with Charlie Chaplain, Douglas Fairbanks and Mary
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Pickford. Based on the biographer's first time
access to internal church documents and
cooperation of Aimee's family and friends, this
major biography offers a sympathetic appraisal of
her rise to fame, revivals in major cities and
influence on American religion and culture in the
Jazz Age. The biographer takes the reader behind
the scenes of Aimee's fame to the early days of
her harsh apprenticeship in revival tents, failed
marriages and poverty. Barfoot recreates the
career of this called and driven woman through
oral history, church documents and by a creative
use of new source material. Written with warmth
and often as dramatic as Aimee, herself, the
author successfully captures not only what made
Aimee famous but also what transformed
Pentecostalism from its meager Azusa Street
mission beginnings into a transnational, global
religion.
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critique, we shall delve to the book is central
themes, examine its distinctive writing style, and
assess its profound affect the souls of its
readers.
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